Ferry Terminal

The Department of Highways
announced that it will begin
advertising for bids to construct
ferry terminal facilities at Met-
lakatla, Kake, and Hoonah,
Alaska.

This work will consist of con-
struction of approach roads and
staging  areas,  steel transfer
bridges,  dolphins, and ferry
docking structures.

All work at Kake and Hoonah
is scheduled for completion by
January 1, 1974 and by April
1, 1974 at Metlakatla.

Advertising began April 19,
1973 with bids to be opened in
the Commissioner’s  Office in
Douglas on May 10, 1973.



